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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

27th June 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am pleased to say that this year we will be holding our children’s sports day on the 5th July.  We 
have split the school into two halves of 3 year groups.   
 
Years 4, 5 and 6 will compete in the morning from 09:30 until approximately 11:00am.  
 
Years 1, 2 and 3 will compete in the afternoon from 1:15 until approximately 2:45 pm 
 
 
We have split the children into colour teams and ask that your child wears something suitable in 
this colour for their day if possible. For example: a t-shirt, hat, or socks. If you do not have suitable 
items in your child’s colours, please ensure that they are wearing a full PE kit. All jewellery must 
be removed and suitable footwear must be worn.  
 
We invite you to join us in supporting the children at the times given.  We aim to start promptly at 
9:30am and 1:15pm if you are bringing your child to school in the morning and wish to wait, please 
do so outside of the main gate (entrance via Lancaster Gardens).  This is so that our staff have 
the space that they will need to prepare the activities. 
 
The children will remain with their class throughout the morning and afternoon, moving between 
sports stations. You are welcome to move around with your child’s class, but please remain 
around the edge of the playground so that our staff are able to see all of their group at any one 
time.  
 
Please ensure that on these days, children are wearing sunscreen if necessary and that they 
have a water bottle. In the event of poor weather, we may have no choice but to cancel the event. 
A message will be sent out as soon as possible to inform you of this. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Kyndt 
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